
From: Mike Kininmonth mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz
Subject: Aranui Road concrete separators

Date: 6 March 2025 at 1:50 PM
To: secretary@ourmapua.org, Greig Caigou 2motivate@gmail.com, Sally Hargraves martinmapua@gmail.com
Cc: Paul McIntosh pmcintosh64@yahoo.com

Hello all,
Please circulate around your membership ?
 
Best wishes
Mike Kininmonth
 
 

Mike Kininmonth
Councillor | Kaikaunihera
Call +64 3 543 8400  |  mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the
intended recipient, please delete

From: Jamie McPherson <Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz> 
Sent: Thursday, 6 March 2025 11:54 am
To: Mike Kininmonth <mike.kininmonth@tasman.govt.nz>
Subject: Aranui separators
 
Hi Mike
The removal is programmed for next Thursday 13th/Friday 14th, all going well
 
cheers
  
Jamie McPherson | Community Infrastructure
Transportation Manager
Mobile +64 27 600 8447 | DDI +64 3 543 7256
This e-mail is confidential and may be subject to legal professional privilege. If you are not the named addressee, please delete the message and
notify us of the error. You must not copy, use, or disclose this communication, or any attachments or information in it.
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